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I oppose SB 210 which would repeal mail in Voting.  I live in a retirement community.  

With mail  in voting, residents are able to easily cast their ballot.  Many of our 

residents have mobility problems so it would be very difficult for them to cast an in 

person ballot. 

I have always been proud of Oregon's mail in ballot system.  The county election 

offices use safeguards to ensure there is no fraud in the system.   

With many other US states attempting voter suppression, Oregon needs to maintain 

our mail in ballot voting system.  

Thank you for your consideration. 


